
            ONLY 
10 days to go !!
Saturday 1st April - 11am - 3pm ...... save the date! 

Excitement is building.....

Keep those lolly jar entries coming in....

Pixel Booth will be at Gala with their photo booth
Thanks to Plumbing Mechanics for sponsoring!

We are looking for donations of:
●tomato sauce, cans of soft drinks, baked slices, cakes
●treats
●luxury food items, and other items for raffle packs
●raffle items kids toys/stickers/art packs/books/                                                                                                                                    

sporting items excellent quality pre loved toys/games                                                                                                  
/books
Please bring any items into the office.
Items for the cake stall can be delivered to the office                                                                                                          
on Friday 31 March or to the hall on Saturday 1 April.

We also need adult help to run the food stalls on the 
day, if you can help even for a couple of hours - 
please email pta@cgschool.ac.nz

Thank you to our main sponsors:  

Susan & Brett Byson – Bayleys      Rovi Varma – LJ Hooker     

       and all our other contributors and supporters 
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Please show your support on
Saturday 1st April

https://pixelphotoboothhire.co.nz/
mailto:pta@cgschool.ac.nz
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STUDENT OF THE MONTH - March 2023
Timata & Whanake Teams

Congratulations to the following students who display an 
outstanding attitude and work ethic and for always 

following our school values.

Ara 
Tuapapa

Zynric T. Room 19 Kassidy W.

Room 3 Sophie R. Room 20 Taiga K.

Room 4 James O. Room 21 Cohan W.

Room 16 M.J. P. Room 22 Aarohi K.

Room 17 Dominic L. Keep up 
the great work!

Room 18 Gian D.

From the Principal…
Kia ora Whanau

The Education Review Office (ERO) has shifted to a more developmental approach to evaluation that supports each 
school’s improvement over time. Key features of the new approach, Te Ara Huarau, are that ERO will:
→ work with all schools in an ongoing way rather than as a one-off event
→ connect with each school’s strategic planning and reporting cycle as part of their improvement journey
→ work in partnership with schools, collaborating in support of equitable and excellent outcomes for all learners
As a result, each school will:
→ have a dedicated ERO Evaluation Partner who works alongside the school
→ have a different experience depending on needs, strengths, and their school’s specific evaluation focus
→ be on a three-year evaluation cycle
What will public reporting on ERO’s website look like?
As schools’ transition into the approach, ERO will work with schools to publish a one-off Profile Report. This will focus on 
the strategic goals schools have in place to improve learner outcomes and what the school is seeking to achieve through 
the evaluation.
Within a three year cycle all schools will then have a Te Ara Huarau | School Evaluation Report. This report includes 
information about the school’s improvement journey, what the school has achieved for learners and their future priorities.
All schools will receive a Board Assurance with Regulatory and Legislative Requirements Report about their board’s 
attestation to meeting those requirements. Provision for International Students and Hostel Reports will be published where 
applicable.
Other reporting
Progress Reports - These reports are not published on ERO’s website.
Progress reports will provide specific information for specific audiences such as your board, the community or the Ministry 
of Education.

More information is available on ERO’s website,                                       Ngā mihi nui, Raj Dullabh, Principal
ERO.govt.nz/how-ero-reviews/Te-Ara-Huarau

                                                                                                                  

24 April Teacher Only day 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS - 10 March 2023

Praniit K.   Shanaaya G.  Brockton G.  Stella S.   Tara A.  Alyssa L.   Marc P.

For displaying our school values consistently !



22 March New Entrant School Visit

27 March Ak Museum Trip Rooms 8,9,10
Assembly 9:15

28 March NC Rugby Trials

29 March New Entrant School Visit

31 March Lolly Jar entries due in

1 April School GALA 11am-3pm

6 April Assembly
Term 1 ends

24 Apr Teacher Only Day SCHOOL CLOSED

25 April Anzac Day

26 April Term 2 begins 

30 June Term 2 ends

Term 3 17th July - 22nd September 

Term 4 9th October - 15 December
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Sun Safety Reminders 
HATS / CAPS will need to be worn in Term 1 & Term 4 when 
students are outside - children without school hats will need 
to play under shaded areas at break times.

Red Bucket Hat
Year 0 - 6 $15

Green 
School Cap $12
Year 7 & 8 only

Hats/Caps can be purchased at the school office

We encourage students to protect themselves with broad 
spectrum sunscreen of at least SPF30 (Sun Protection 
Factor), and making use of shade areas whenever possible.  

Link to 2023 Uniform List
Uniforms available for purchase from

The Warehouse, Takanini
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2023 Dates to NotE

▪ Please name each item of uniform clothing clearly with 
your child’s name in TWO places.

▪ Hats are to be worn in Terms 1 and 4 (from Labour 
Weekend). Year 0-6 red bucket hat - the green school caps 
are for Year 7&8 students only.

▪ Black sandals or black shoes (with black socks)

▪ Long hair to be tied back with brown, black, red or green 
hair ties. 

▪ No makeup please, nails to be short with polish removed.

▪ No jewellery to be worn other than a small pair of stud 
earrings.

▪ For more information on our school uniform please refer to 
this school website link.

▪ Students in possession of mobile phones are encouraged 
to hand in phones to the office for collection at the end of 
the day, phones must be switched off once on school 
grounds - no responsibility accepted for items kept in 
students possession.  

▪ Scooters / Bicycles - for health and safety reasons wearing 
of helmets is strongly recommended.  It is advisable to lock 
up bicycles/scooters at the bike rack.

Family Lending Library
Every Wednesday afternoon 
3-4pm
View books and choose up to six books to borrow from 
the Knowledge Centre.
Interested? - download a Lending Library form here. 

Link to 2023 
Uniform List

Uniforms available for 
purchase from

The Warehouse, 
Takanini

Breakfast Club - all welcome
8:30am - 8:50am every morning in Art/Science Room 

Scholastic issue 2 orders 
due into the office or 
online by 24  March

Link to
Great Times Holiday 

Programme

Poppy Day 2023
Donations collected on 
Poppy Day help us improve 
the health and wellbeing 
outcomes for New Zealand's 
veterans of all ages.
Poppies are available at the 
school office for Gold Coin 
Donation. Thank you

https://www.conifergrove.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2023-School-Uniform.pdf
https://www.conifergrove.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2023-School-Uniform.pdf
https://www.conifergrove.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Family-Lending-Library.pdf
https://www.conifergrove.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2023-School-Uniform.pdf
https://www.conifergrove.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2023-School-Uniform.pdf
https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/
https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/
https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/
https://www.conifergrove.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Great-Times-Holiday-Programme-April-23.pdf
https://www.conifergrove.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Great-Times-Holiday-Programme-April-23.pdf
https://www.conifergrove.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Great-Times-Holiday-Programme-April-23.pdf


On Tuesday, 21st of February, the tamariki from Whanake and Kotahitanga had a chance to enjoy the precious 
summer weather by taking part in the swimming sports at Alfriston School. It was fantastic to see our students 
display such excellent swimming skills and partake in the various water activities. Thank you to all the parent 
helpers, we appreciate your support. A special thanks to all the Whanake and Kotahitanga teachers for creating 
this opportunity for our children to be able to thrive outside of class as well. 

Year 5-8 swimming

Auckland Museum Trip 

During the month of March, all classes are attending workshops called ‘Stars in their Eyes’ at Auckland 
Museum as part of our learning about migration.

North Counties Zone swimming

On Friday Feb 24, Eight of our year 5-8 swimmers braved the weather and went to the North Counties 
Swimming competition. They were amazing in and out of the water.  Thanks to Mrs Wells and Coach Shayde 
for taking them. Congratulations Coralee, Hridhaan, Kenzey, Taiga, Thais, Luka, Ava, Stella

Community Notices
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https://www.musiqhub.co.nz/instrument/1-Guitar
https://www.communityalerts.co.nz



